April 27, 1982

Docket: 50-368/81-24

Arkansas Power and Light Company
ATTN: Mr. William Cavanaugh II1
Senfor Vice President - Energy Supply
Post Office Box 551
Little Rock, Arkansas 72203

Gentlemen:

Thank you for your letter of March 30, 1982, in response to our letter
of February 17, 1982, concerning the violation against the Unit 2

Technical Specification 6.9.1.9b forwarded to you by our letter of
October 6, 1981.

We understand that you plan to propose revised Technical Specifications
for ANO, Units | and 2 by May 14, 1982, in order to avoid future inter-
pretation problems. Pending issuance of revised Technical Specifications,
we understand that you intend to utilize the interpretation supplied to
you in a letter from Mr. Robert A, Clark and Mr. John F. Stolz of the

NRC, dated January 25, 1982. Briefly stated, this interpretation is that
successful surveillance tests conducted within the specified time intervals
are necessary to establish a basis for OPERABILITY.

Should you have an) questions concerning this matter, we will be pleased
to discuss them with you.

Sincerely,

w. C. SE

W. C. Seidle, Chief
Reactor Project Branch 2

cc:
Arkansas Nuclear One
ATTN: Mr, James P. 0'Hanlon
General Manager
Post Office Sox 608 e l
Russellville, Arkansas 72801 ~ |
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